
     Willow Creek Fire Safe Council   
P.O. Box 224, Willow Creek, CA 95573 

(530) 629-6008 
 

The mission of the Willow Creek Fire Safe Council is to reduce wildfire risk and increase survivability 
by implementing fuels reduction projects and encouraging residents of the greater Willow Creek 

area to make their homes, neighborhoods and community fire safe. 
 

 
July 20, 2022 

Humboldt County Board of Supervisors 
825 5th Street 
Eureka, CA 95501 
 
Dear Humboldt County Board of Supervisors: 

The Willow Creek Fire Safe Council (WCFSC) would like to recommend appointing Patti Pedigo 

as our primary representative on the Humboldt Council Fire Safe Council (HCFSC) and me, Gina 

Moon, as her alternate. These nominations follow the resignation of current HCFSC primary 

member Basho Parks and alternate Blaze Shannon from the WCFSC. The WCFSC would like to 

thank Basho and Blaze for their contributions. 

 

Patti has been a resident of Willow Creek for four years. She worked at the Willow Creek 

Community Resource Center for six months and has hosted at Camp Kimtu for three years.  She 

serves as secretary for the Willow Creek-China Flat Museum board, chairs most fundraisers and 

volunteers as a docent weekly. She is a WCFSC director. In addition to serving as the WCFSC 

secretary, she attends most chipping days and chairs several fundraisers. 

 

Contact Information: 

Patti Pedigo 
P.O. Box 1315 
Willow Creek, CA 95573 
(707) 298-3865 
ppedigo@ymail.com 
 



As a lifelong resident of the Klamath Trinity region, I thoroughly enjoyed my career w/ USFS in 

fire suppression, detection, and prevention. Although retired, I still live with  fire year-round as 

a community member trying to survive and make a difference.  I've been an active member 

with WCFSC for 4 years which has added more awareness and opportunities of how to help our 

fire prone communities.  

 
Contact Information: 

Regina Moon 
P.O. Box 461 
Salyer Ca  95563 
(530) 629-2759 
moonshine2803@gmail.com 
 
The nominations were approved by the WCFSC directors at our Membership Meeting on July 7, 

2022. Thank you for considering this appointment. Please feel free to contact me with any 

questions. 

Sincerely, 

    

 
Regina Moon, President 
Willow Creek Fire Safe Council     

 

 

 

 


